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It's been another great year for the
CT Seaport Car Club, which had 25
new members join this year alone, and
now has more members than ever be-
fore. This Club is active! We've got 12
meetings per year, 11 cruises between
May and Oclober, 2 parties, at least 1
tour of a car facility in the winter and
1 LARGE car show! Check us out at
www.ctseaporicarciub.com.

Thank you to the members of the CT
Seaport Car Club and all the other car
enthusiasts who helped out or attended
one of our many events this year! You
make this Club great!

P.S. The CT Seaport Car Club's
2024 car show has a NEW LOCATION
and NEW DATE: Sunday, June 9th,
2024 at Fairfield Ludlowe High School's
back parking lot. Read the article about
Itin this issue.
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